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To All of our Clients, Patients and Friends  
 
We are pleased to announce SpecialtyHealth Clinic at 330 East Liberty and Dr. Hall 
will be re-locating to the University of Nevada campus. 
 
Our partnership with the University of Nevada Medical Schools is a great opportunity 
to provide our clients with more clinical space, more provider coverage, x-ray, lab 
services and physical therapy located in the same building. 
 
SpecialtyHeatlh MCO will continue to provide managed care services at our current 
Reno location; 330 East Liberty, Reno and Dr. Hall will continue to be the Medical 
Director.   
 
DETAILS:  
WHEN: Monday, November 4th Dr. Hall will start seeing patients at the new location 
on the University of Nevada campus.   
 
WHERE: Address of the new location: 101 E. Stadium Way (link to map) 

https://goo.gl/maps/AwyrXfdrHjex4Eg89; plenty of patient parking. 
  
WHO: Dr. Hall’s practice will remain open to all current patients and will also be 
accepting new patients for both occupational, workers’ compensation, and group 
health care.  Dr. Hall will have access to his current patient records and will be 
bringing with him the current clinical staff (Yesi and Imelda). 
 
Please come by for a tour of this beautiful facility, which can be facilitated by either 
Christopher George (Practice Manager) christophergeorge@med.unr.edu, or Andrew 
Wells (Administrator) danawells@med.unr.edu. Contact numbers for these lines of 
businesses are as follows: Workers’ Compensation 775-784-1100 (beginning 11/4/19) 
or Group Health 775-784-1533 
 
If you have questions, don’t hesitate to call us at:  
Sincerely, 
Jackie Cox, CEO  
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